
 
 

 
 
 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST – Earthworks For Land Development 

In Taveuni 

 
Fijian Holdings Limited (FHL) is seeking an Expression of Interest (EOI) from reputable, 

experienced and qualified Earthwork Contractors to provide comprehensive earthwork 

services for our upcoming land subdivision project located close to Naqara, along the 

Taveuni coastal road in Taveuni. 

 

All Contractors EOI must supply Capacity Statement which should outline your company 

experience, and past or ongoing projects associated with similar earthworks done for land 

subdivision projects in Fiji.  

 

Mandatory Requirements EOI Closure 

 Company Structure & Availability of 
Resources 

 Key Personnel for the Project 

 Capacity Statement with past and 
present experience 

 Valid FNPF Compliance Letter 

 Valid Tax Compliance Letter 

 Valid FNU Levy Compliance Letter 

 Relevant Valid Insurance Cover 

 Business Registration Certificate 

 Tax Registration Certificate 

When Friday, 31st January 2025 at 4pm 
(FJT) 

How Email: tender@fijianholdings.com.fj  

 
EOI will be evaluated based on the Company or Business’ relevant experience and 
track record together with technical capability and resources. The short listed will be 
issued a Request for Tender for this project. 
 

Enquires Ms. Pretty Pritika on 992 2248 or on tender@fijianholdings.com.fj  

 
Proposal Submission to be emailed to  tender@fijianholdings.com.fj . Hard copies 
can also be delivered to Level 7, Ra Marama House.  
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